
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – Invitation to the Bulk Wine Exhibition 
 
 
 
 
 
We invite you to visit us at our stand No. C 43 at the World Bulk Wine 
Exhibition.   

 
Amsterdam RAI, Hall 2 and 3, November 26-th-27-th, 2018. 

 
26th AND 27th OF NOVEMBER 
HALL 2 & 3, AMSTERDAM R 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to meet you! 
 

https://www.worldbulkwine.com/

